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June 2021 

  

Re: Your request made under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
 

Could you please provide responses to the following questions in relation to Radiology within the Trust / 
Health Board: 
 

1. The name and email address of: 
The Clinical Director that is responsible for Radiology Dr Jas Sawhney jas.sawhney@nhs.net 
The General Manager that is responsible for Radiology Sara Elliott sara.elliott1@nhs.net 
The Service Manager that is responsible for Radiology Marie Anderson marie.anderson2@nhs.net   
 

2. In the last 12 months, which external providers have you used for your Teleradiology Service? 

 
Everlight 
 

3. Do you have a contract with an external provider of Teleradiology Services and, if so, which company 
is the contract with? 

 
As detailed above 

4. Did you procure the Teleradiology services via a tender process or Framework and, if so, which one? 

 
Framework 
 

5. If you have a contract with an external provider of Teleradiology Services, when does it currently 
expire and when will it be reviewed? 

 
Reviewed in Aug 2022 
 

6. If you have a contract with an external provider of Teleradiology Services, how much are you being 
charged per body part, for both MRI and CT routine and out of hours reporting? 

 
Commercially sensitive information, unable to provide 

 

7. What has been the spend by the Trust/Health Board in the last 12 months on outsourced 
Teleradiology Services? 

 
Information is accessible through model hospital        lhttps://model.nhs.uk/ 

 

8. Does the Trust/Health Board currently require outsourced Teleradiology Services? 

 
Yes 

 

I would be interested in any information held by your organisation regarding my request. I understand that I do 
not have to specify particular files or documents and it is the departments responsibility to provide the 
information I require. If you need further clarification, please contact me by email. 
 

I would like the information to be emailed to me in electronic form. 
If my request is denied in whole or in part, I ask that you justify all deletions by reference to specific 
exemptions of the act. I will also expect you to release all non-exempt material. I reserve the right to appeal 
your decision to withhold any information or to charge excessive fees. 
 

I would be grateful if you could confirm in writing that you have received this request. I look forward to your 
response within 20 working days as outlined by the statute. 

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me via email or phone and I will be very happy to 

clarify what I am asking for and discuss the request. 

 


